
A Message from
WHA’s CEO

30
YEARS OF COLLABORATION

Hello WHA members and friends!

June has arrived but the usual hot temperatures have not.  The 
unpredictable weather we have been having lately reminds me of 
healthcare on a national level.  For our members in Colorado and Utah, our 
weather may be a bit erratic, but our intention to collaborate and support 
the improvement and access of quality healthcare in our communities 
remains a constant.  Thanks to you! 

Angelina Salazar, Chief Executive O�cer
angelina.salazar@wha1.org | 970.986.3595

“
”

Our WHA leaders are 
asking hard questions 
and committing to 
finding solutions.

We recently had our quarterly WHA Board meeting and I was pleased to see so much engagement 
and discussion.  Our WHA leaders are asking hard questions and committing to finding solutions.  
The next few months happen to be my favorite time of year because I get the opportunity to visit 
you in your facilities, hear about what’s happening in your community, the issues that keep you up 
at night, and perhaps, more importantly, your solutions.  Your WHA sta�, Bill Raimer (CFO), Pilar 
Mank (Outreach Director), and Stephen Day (IT Director) will be on the road as well.  

We look forward to seeing you, no matter what the weather brings. 
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